WCRA Minutes from the October 1, 2004 Meeting

Vice President Steve, N90A, called the meeting to order at 20:31. Peter, N9HDW, made a motion that the minutes of the last meeting be accepted. Bruce, K9OZ, seconded the motion, and it passed. The Vice President thanked all who had participated in the “Show and Tell” program before the meeting. Steve reminded members there will be an Auction in November. He thanked Pat, K9JAU, for bringing doughnuts and bagels to the meeting. Christmas Party Ruth, KA9RZG, said the event will be held on Sunday, December 5, starting around 5 p.m. Hamfest Bruce reported that the committee had met, and still needs a worker coordinator. He announced that John, N9NA, volunteered to be ticket chair. Repeater Administrative Board Don, N9NYX, said there is an update in the Hamletter about the obstacles involved in the re-erection of the club’s two-meter repeater antenna at College of DuPage. Hamletter Don encouraged members to make submissions to the newsletter such as Shack of the Month, anchors, etc. Gordon, AH6DA, talked about the most recent Volunteer Exam session, during which three elements participated and passed. In Health and Welfare news, Peter said Norman, K9GSA, sends his greetings and is doing well but can’t get out. Don made a motion to accept committee reports, John, N9MWF, seconded the motion and it passed.

In Old Business, Peter reported on the Three Fires Council Camporall. He encouraged members to come out to Sandwich October 9-10, where Bill, K9WH, plans to operate a Special Events Station.

In New Business, Doug, W9NJM, asked John to share news about his request to put up an antenna at his Wheaton home. John gave a report, concluding that he had put in a request for a 42-foot antenna. Don made a motion the meeting be adjourned, Paul, K9RVS, seconded the motion, and it passed. The motion was adjourned at 21:06.
